
Spectator Information for 2024 Danmark Trophy 

Welcome to the 2024 Danmark Trophy. Spectators, please read the information below to ensure 
you can successfully watch racing this weekend. Saturday is a busy day on-campus with family 
weekend and additional home sporting events. 

Spectating: Spectators are encouraged to watch sailing from the Observation Deck or the 
causeway to Jacob’s Rock. Spectators are not permitted on the Dinghy Docks. 

Parking: On Saturday, due to Family Weekend, spectators will need to park off campus and utilize 
campus shuttles to get to campus. Spectator vehicles will be turned away from Security Gates and 
told to use provided shuttles. Please see the map below for directions to off-campus parking. The 
Campus Shuttle will run from 0700-1900. 

 


